
District 3 August 2024 News 

  

Our District held our Serentiy Day on July 13th and had an amazing turnout for the day.  The 

food, fun, fellowship, friendship and speaker were top notch.  

  

Next District Meeting is August 18th from 1-3 pm in Ames. 

  

Yours in Service, 

Laura S  

District 3 Rep 

  

 


